
 

January 31, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Steven Johnson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Taxation 

Statehouse, Room 185-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Johnson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2544 by House Committee on Commerce, Labor and 

Economic Development 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2544 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2544 would reduce the set-off against workers compensation benefits in excess of 

functional impairment from 100.0 percent to 50.0 percent of the employee’s social security 

retirement benefits. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Labor states that enactment of HB 2544 would have no fiscal 

effect on the agency. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Glenda Haverkamp, Insurance 

 Dawn Palmberg, Department of Labor  


